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Good evening!

We had a great turn out for this year’s Founder’s Day Picnic and our committee did a great job putting it together!  I want to give a shout out to our committee members; you guys put a lot of time and energy putting it together! Thank you to our generous members who donated the meat for the event and huge shout out to members Anita and George got up early and brought BBQ’s and wood!  Thank you George for cooking! George said he had help, so thank you to Mike from one of the recovery homes, he said you were a huge help, along with Courtney, Mark L, and Brandon! Thank you to everyone who showed up, thank you to everyone who helped with the set up and clean up!!  We had a great time!

Still waiting for the birthday list additions for the newsletter from your groups!  I know we have new people celebrating birthdays, lets get them on the Newsletter birthday list!
For the period from May 21st, 2025 thru June 20th, 2025 Central Office had an income of $7,084.76 and expenses of $4713.00 for a gain of $2,371.76 for this accounting period.
This office is totally self-supported through your contributions! We do not make a profit on AA literature, and we make very little off of the sales of chips, and other literature. 
Birthday Club: We had 6 grateful members contribute $84.00 to Central Office Birthday Club to celebrate their sobriety! Thank you and happy birthday!

Group contributions:  8 groups donated to Central Office for a total of $520.35 Thank you to The World-Famous 10th Ave Men’s Group, The 210 Attitude Modification Group, Our Central Office Service Reps Group, Central Valley Recovery Alumni, The Monday Women’s Reflections Group, The Monday Men’s Valley Big Book Study Group, The Quiet Trails Group, and the Rainbow Group!  
Grateful Giver Club contributions:  6 anonymous grateful alcoholics donated through our Grateful Givers Club totaling $170.20! 
Individual contributions:  We had 2 individual alcoholics generously donate to our office for the amount of $425.00! Thank you for helping us share the message of recovery! 
Thank you for helping us meet our monthly expenses like payroll, rent, insurance, telephone, internet and website expenses that help us share our AA message of recovery. 
We are currently real close to dipping below our prudent reserve; I will be paying and filing our annual sales tax report in the amount of around $1200.00 due July 31st of this year.
Carol Ann Gable

Office Manager/Treasurer
